
Safeguarding Update – New Concern On-Line Reporting Goes Live  

With immediate effect a new on-line reporting function is now available on the LTA 

website.  This is available to anyone wishing to raise a safeguarding concern and the content 

will be immediately advised to the LTA Safeguarding Team and be loaded into the new Case 

Management System which is also now operational.  

If you have any questions about Safeguarding then please refer to:  

• the LTA website – LTA Safeguarding  

• your Club Welfare Office  

• your County Safeguarding Officer (Marian Vinall 07712216831 or 

devontennissafeguarding@gmail.com  

• the LTA Safeguarding team 

 

 


